
SAFE ROUTES TO SCHOOL CROSSING  
IMPROVEMENTS: N 41ST ST AND STONE WAY N
March 2018FACT SHEET

This project is funded by the 9-year Levy to Move Seattle, 
approved by voters in 2015. Learn more about the levy at  
www.seattle.gov/LevytoMoveSeattle.

PROJECT INFORMATION & CONTACT
Christa Dumpys, Communications Lead
christa.dumpys@seattle.gov
(206) 256-5458

PROJECT DESCRIPTION
Curb bulbs and new curb ramps will be installed at 
the intersection of N 41st St and Stone Way N on all 
corners. These improvements will be in the existing 
“no parking” areas at the intersection.  

 The benefits include: 
•	 Safer and more comfortable access for all 

pedestrians, residents, and businesses in  
the area

•	 Improved walking and biking connections to 
schools and neighborhood destinations

PROJECT BACKGROUND 
This school crosswalk serves students from Hamilton 
Middle School, as well neighbors and businesses. 
SDOT recently added crosswalk flashing lights and 
new signage to the crosswalk which will remain. 
The curb bulbs will further improve visibility of 
pedestrians crossing at this intersection.

SCHEDULE
2018: Design process and community outreach
2019: Construction

PUBLIC OUTREACH/ENGAGEMENT
We’ve been working with the neighborhood since 
2017 to discuss the project and collect input. 
Community partners have included: Hamilton 
International Middle School, nearby businesses, 
and local community groups. We are committed to 
keeping neighbors informed about the project. Please 
contact us if you would like to receive project updates.

FUNDING SOURCE
This project is funded by a grant from WSDOT and the 
Move Seattle Levy.  
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